Lisa Sexton
m

From: Steven Schmidt

Sent: Wednesday, December 5, 2018 7:34 AM

To: Lisa Sexton

Cc: Bill Chris - Green Interim Law Director; Molly Kapeluck
Subject: 2018-R93 - reminder first reading passage

Lisa,

Just a friendly reminder that we are requesting first reading passage on 2018-R93 - supplemental appropriation
measure.

Thanks,
Steve

Steven Schmidt, CPA
Director of Finance

City of Green

1755 Town Park Boulevard
P.O. Box 278

Green, Ohio 44232-0278
{P) (330) 896-6603

{F) (330) 896-6606

sschmidt@cityofgreen.org
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